
Annexure F 

From: Winston Cheung (Sydney LHD) 
Sent: Wednesday, 1 February 2023 12:09 PM 
To: John Sammut (Sydney LHO) 

Subject: Arranging time to discuss Concord clinical issues at SLHD Clinical Quality Council meeting 22 Feb 

Dear John, 

Hope you have had a good break over the holiday period. 

I understand the next SLHD Clinical Quality Council Meeting is on 22 February. 

As discussed with John Ajaka, Teresa and yourself at the meeting on 15 November last year, I would like to present 

some of the important clinical issues at Concord to the SlHD Clinical Quality Council. 
John Ajaka told me that important clinical issues should be raised at this forum, as well as through the usual channels. 

I envisage each issue will take 5 minutes to present, and then there may be 5 minutes of questions and discussion 
from the council. Therefore we could discuss 6 issues in 60 minutes. 

I understand this may take up a large proportion of the meeting, but I think the issues are important enough to 
warrant a few minutes discussion each. 

Can we arrange an extended meeting on 22 February to accommodate this? 

I need to give the relevant stakeholders as much notice as possible so that they can make arrangements to present. 

Many thanks. 

Regards, 

Winston Cheung 
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